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May 30, 2019       
 

Army ROTC Process Update 
 

 Starting the Fall 2019 semester students receiving the tuition and fees scholarship must submit their 
CPR first and appear on the University’s invoicing queue of GoArmyEd before a conditional credit is posted to 
their account. The following updates are effective for the Fall 2019 term: 

 
• Students will submit their Cadet Payment Request (CPR) with their account statement in GoArmyEd for 

approval by the AROTC office. Students that submit their account activity will be rejected, it must be the 
account statement. 

o It is highly suggested that students use the account statement that will be published 2 Sep 2019. 
This is after the add/drop period and almost all of the account activity has settled. 

 
Example Account Statement - Acceptable 

 
 

Example of the Account Activity - Unacceptable 
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Army ROTC Process Update 

• Twice a month Special Student Billing (SSB) will review the invoices in GoArmyEd and place the
students on the scholarship contracts which will post a conditional credit to the student’s account.

o Cadets should be informed that the conditional credits are not indicative that Texas A&M
University has received a payment from the Army. Moreover, conditional credits are subject to
change based on information and/or payment received, i.e. Cadet Command rejects an invoice or
does not pay the whole amount.

• Once the conditional credits have been posted, SSB will verify that the GoArmyEd amount matches the
amount of the posted credit.

o If the amounts differ and SSB cannot correct the discrepancy, the CPR will be rejected and the
conditional credits will be removed from the student’s account. Once the student has corrected
the discrepancy and the CPR is in the University’s invoicing queue in GoArmyEd, the
conditional credits will be placed back onto the student’s account.

o If Cadet Command rejects a student’s CPR, the conditional credits will be removed from the
student’s account until the student resubmits the CPR.

• AROTC office will email non-resident waivers for applicable students. SSB may request non-resident
waivers for students if one is not received.


